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Equality, Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Challenge 

Welcome to the first edition of The Bookmark - our 
school’s first Reading Newsletter 

Reading Spectacular 

TERM 4 
23RD—25TH FEBRUARY 

Over these 3 days, we shall be celebrating all 
things Reading! 

We are lucky to be able to welcome the  
Storyteller HELEN TOZER who will be shar-
ing stories in her unique, lively way throughout 

the school. 
Check out her website - www.helentozer.uk 
 
THIS IS JUST ONE OF A NUMBER OF FUN, READING ACTIVITIES 

THAT WILL BE HAPPENING OVER THE 3 DAYS. 

 

Let’s welcome our 
new  

Reading  
Ambassadors  

who will be  
sharing their love 

of books and  
reading  

throughout the 
school.   

THE BOOKMARK 



 
BUSTER himself 

will be visiting on 
THURSDAY,  

24TH FEBRUARY. 
 

He will be joined 
by Kay Devine 

from the Busters 
Book Club at KM 

Charity Team. 
 

 
Keep reading on Wednesdays to gain those Buster’s minutes! 

The School Library 
 

We are very lucky at West Borough 
to have a school library and even 

more fortunate to have a librarian, 
Alison Potter, who maintains our li-

brary  every Thursday afternoon. 
Pupils from all classes can visit the  

library during the week. 
Mrs Potter has a wealth of 

knowledge and can support pupils 
in choosing books.  She is also busy 
checking the non-fiction library to  

ensure that there are books to      
support class topics. 

Look out for book recommendations 
from her in later editions of  

The Bookmark 

The TRAVELLING 
BOOK FAIR  

will be landing at  
West Borough on  

Wednesday,  
23rd February. 

This will be run slightly  
differently this year, as  

pupils will visit the Book 
Fair with their classes and 
create a wish list that they 

will bring home.   
You can then order books. 
More details to follow... 


